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Dear Parents,  

Each week homework and support materials are set on Purplemash. The tasks 

are set to be available over two weeks so there is plenty of time to complete 

them. There is no expectation that your child completes every single task, but I 

would encourage you to look at the tasks with your child, especially the maths 

and English tasks as they offer valuable pre-learning  for lessons we are 

completing in class.  

Currently there are only 7 children, and sometimes less, that are completing 

tasks regularly.  I understand that life is busy and there is no expectation to 

spend hours completing tasks, but even 15 minutes once a week could help 

your child to feel more confident approaching tasks in class or act as revision to 

consolidate learning. The children enjoy working on Purplemash in class and 

are quite independent when logging in and accessing work, as we use it every 

week.  

If you are having trouble accessing Purplemash, please let me know and I can 

endeavour to help.  

Please access our class page on the school website for other resources to 

support your child’s learning. The weekly timetable is always available for you 

to be aware of the learning objectives we will be covering each week. I also 

attach Fluent in five as a homework activity should you wish to revise work 

done in class.  

Thank you for your support in this important matter. 

Lynne Young  

Year 2 class teacher 


